



MEMORANDUM

To: Suzanne Mesich, City Clerk

From: Lane Santa Cruz, Council Member

Lane R. Sounton Cry

Date: March 19th, 2024

Subject: Ceasefire resolution request

Since December 2023, community members have been coming to Call to the Audience requesting we join municipal governments across the country in passing and adopting a ceasefire resolution.

I am requesting a 20 minute study session item during the April 9th study session to publicly discuss how the council would like to move with this request.

It is my hope that the City of Tucson Mayor and Council can express the urgent need for an immediate ceasefire to our congressional delegation and, ultimately, the Biden administration.

CC: Mayor Regina Romero

City Manager Michael Ortega

City Council Members